
Golden Plain run at Quinter 
By Jaqueline Manriquez 
 
 The Golden Plains Cross Country team had their second meet of the season at 
Quinter on September 7. The Bulldog boys had four boys participating to make up a 
team.  This is the first time in school history that the Bulldogs had a mens’ team in cross 
country.   

The boys’ team played third overall. Ezekiel Weiner, a sophomore, ran a personal 
best time of 19:50.85 placing 12th. Junior Owen Patmon also ran a PR time of 21:47.24, 
while Tannor Black finished in 29:44.86. Freshman Roberto Araux ran in his first XC 
meet completing the course in 23:23.06. 
  The only girl running for Golden Plains was Senior Emma Weiner who placed 
3rd with a time of 21:05.4. “It felt nice to finally compete again,” said Weiner. “I have 
lots of work to do to get back in shape, but I am proud of how we all competed even on 
such a hot day.”  The team will compete again in Wakeeney on September 14. 
  
 
 


